
Provider Alert

Behavioral Health Benefits Carve-In to 
Medicaid Advantage Plus (MAP)

This notice is to remind health providers of the Behavioral Health benefit carve-in to 
Medicaid Advantage Plus (MAP) plans. 

Effective January 1, 2023, New York State (NYS) is carving additional Behavioral Health 
(BH) services into the Medicaid Advantage Plus (MAP) plan. Healthfirst's MAP plan is 
called CompleteCare.

The Behavioral Health services are being included because:  

	� MAP becomes more comprehensive for members.

	� �Adding in Behavioral Health services that are currently not covered will make  
MAP the premier integrated product for members in need of Long-Term Support 
Services (LTSS).

	� �These services allow individuals receiving BH services in HARPs and mainstream 
plans to continue to receive these services if/when the member transfers  
to a MAP plan.

The Behavioral Health services being added are: 

	� Community Oriented Recovery and Empowerment (CORE) Services

	� Community Psychiatric Supports and Treatment
	� Empowerment Services – Peer Supports
	� Family Support Training
	� Psychosocial Rehabilitation 

	� Mental Health Outpatient Services 

	� Assertive Community Treatment (ACT)
	� Continuing Day Treatment (CDT)
	� Comprehensive Psychiatric Emergency Program (CPEP)
	� Partial Hospitalization
	� Personalized Recovery Oriented Services (PROS)
	� Adult Crisis Intervention
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	� OASAS Services 

	� OP Opioid Treatment
	� �Freestanding inpatient programs: Addiction Treatment Centers (ATC),  

Inpatient Rehabilitation (IP Rehab), Inpatient Detox (IP Detox), Residential  
Services (Part 820) 

If you have any questions, please contact your Network Account Manager, or call 
Provider Services at 1-888-801-1660, Monday to Friday, 8:30am–5:30pm.
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